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JCN to Continue Potential Bond Discussion
(KAIR) -- The Jefferson County North school board will continue their discussion on a potential
April bond issue to present before voters Monday evening.

It will be at 7:30 at the district office in Winchester.

The board will also look to hire Oppenheimer & Co., Inc’s John McArthur as Bond Counsel.

They will also discuss the 2013-14 school year calendar.
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